On Saturday, August 17th, 2020 at 3:20 am, a
WWD traveling WB on the 1-80 EB exit ramp to IA-
21 collided with an exiting vehicle. Per the crash
report neither driver was impaired and there were
three possible/suspected injuries.

Video was not available because cameras were
new and not yet archiving.
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